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Atkins, Caelan

From: lorraine slee 
Sent: 28 July 2023 11:34
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Proposed interconnector.

Categories: Consultation Respone

I would like to wholeheartedly reject the Aquind interconnector as proposed for the site in Portsmouth. 
I feel it would damage our eco-system and also cause major disruption to our over populated city causing great 
distress not only to residents but people entering our city. 
Not to mention the effect it will have on our wildlife which is very important. 
As reported by the news,this scheme would only benefit 1.4 million people and not the numbers that Aquind 
proposed. 
The french do not want it,they are against this project as much as we are. 
We will stand our ground and continue to lobby for what is right and just. 
Awaiting the final decision. 
Thank you. 




